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bcc
Subject Release time for National Day of Mourning.

To: All Employees

We have received the following directive from the Governor's Office
of Employee Relations:

In order to facilitate employees who wish to participate in
the National Day of Mourning, the Governor is granting release time
so that State employees may use up to one and one half hours of work
time without charge to accruals today, September 14, 2001.

Please discuss this with your supervisor before taking release time.





